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Remote Provision 
• All of our work will be provided via Tapestry. If you cannot access your account please do let us know as soon as possible. 

• Each morning you will receive activities for that day (we found this works best rather than sending a whole week’s work at once as this can be 

overwhelming). 

• We know you may struggle with access to devices and so aim to set as much of our work as ‘offline’ as possible. This should help to limit screen 

time for the children and also allow them to complete activities without needing a tablet/laptop. Additional optional activities may be included 

(e.g. playing online games) that will add to or extend the learning. 

• We will try to set activities that the children can complete independently after a little support/explanation from you. Some work will be introducing 

new learning but we will make sure you have all the resources you need to help with this. 

• Some activities may be for assessment – these will be clearly identified and we ask that the children do these independently. This helps us to see 

what they are achieving and we can assess them as we would in school. 

• Paper packs of any worksheets/ activities needed will be delivered to you (either by us or via post) as soon as possible. If they’re for a specific day, 

we will put the date on the top so you know when they will be needed. 
What You Can Expect from Us What We Would Like from You 

• The government guidance is to provide 3 hours of work per day for primary age children. 

We fully understand that many of you will be working from home and this could be 

difficult to achieve – we will set work for around this amount of time each day but will try 

to set tasks that can be shortened or extended as fits your circumstances. 

• We ask that each day you do complete, at the very least, the phonics and maths 

activities. This will enable the children to cover the work that would have been done in 

school and means no learning time is lost. 

• We will aim to make learning fun and activities that the children want to complete – this 

should help with motivation! 

• Teachers will respond to all comments/questions and uploads on Tapestry as quickly as 

possible, but definitely within 24 hours. We will be trying to juggle teaching in school 

alongside remote learning so please do bear with us. 

• We will signpost you to useful online resources that can be used alongside the work we 

set. 

• Anything new or that needs explaining (or could be tricky for you to teach) will be 

accompanied by either an online video or recorded content from us. 

• Stories, messages and challenges from the school staff to keep in touch with you (posted 

on Tapestry). 

• Weekly Zoom ‘class sessions’ where the children can see each other and school staff – 

we will send you more details of dates/times once these are arranged. 

• A daily update via Tapestry on the work 

completed that day. This doesn’t need to be a 

commentary but could just be a picture or two 

(e.g. of the Maths activity). This enables us to keep 

track of the children’s progress, assess where they 

are and set appropriate work for them. 

• Send us updates of how you are doing in lockdown 

– we love seeing pictures of what you have been 

up to! 

• If you have any questions or need support then 

please do ask – send a message to the teacher via 

Tapestry or call the school office. We will do our 

best to help you! 

 

 


